SINGLETON C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL



Charlton Road Singleton West Sussex PO18 0HP Phone: 01243 811679 Fax: 01243 811775

E-Mail: office@singleton.w-sussex.sch.uk www.singleton.w-sussex.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mr Christopher Todd MA(Ed)

12th October 2012

Newsletter Number 6

Dear Parents/Carers.

<u>Dates for the term</u> - there will be more details about all the following in separate letters/future newsletters.

Monday 15 th October F	Beech class visit to Fishbourne Roman Palace
	NO AFTER SCHOOL CHOIR ON THIS DAY
Tuesday 16 th October V	Villow class visit to Kingley Vale – letter already sent
Friday 19 th October (Oak class singing morning at Chichester Cathedral – letter already sent
	NEX family day –sign up by returning the slip (see overleaf)
Monday 22 nd October H	Beech class 'Roman Day'
	NSET DAY – school closed
MONDAY 29 th OCTOBER – FRIDAY 2 nd NOVEMBER– HALF TERM	
Tuesday 6 th Nov – 8.45an	Beech class assembly – further details to follow
Tuesday 13 th November	Oak class visit to Chichester Museum – further details to follow
Wednesday 14 th Nov	Individual photographs taken
Tuesday 18 th December	Christmas service
Friday 21 st December	Rainbow Theatre – 'Cinderella' END OF TERM

Shoeboxes for Romania at Christmas

We are participating in this scheme again this year which is organised by Link Romania (www.linkromania.co.uk) - there was a leaflet attached to the newsletter (more are available in school). We do have some spare shoeboxes available if you wish to have one or more, including perhaps for friends and neighbours. Please follow the instructions in the leaflet carefully and ensure that shoeboxes are in school by THURSDAY 25th OCTOBER (before half term). They should be left on the table in the front entrance. Thank you!



Plea to parents

Please could parents of children living in the village please ensure that children are not playing on scooters or bikes near the school along Charlton Road. The road past the school can be dangerous due to speeding motorists and the school grounds are strictly out of bounds after school hours even if staff are still on the premises. Many thanks for your co-operation.

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to speak to us.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Todd Headteacher













